
AISA SGA CAN-A-THON 

 

 

Once again the AISA SGA will be sponsoring a State-Wide 

Can-a-thon this year.  I hope that your SGA will join other 

SGAs from across the state that will be participating in 

this service project to help the needy.   

 

1st Place – Certificate and $100.00  

 

2nd Place – Certificate and $50.00 

   

 

-You must provide documentation of the name of the 

organization who received the donated  canned goods. 

 

-The total number of cans that your school collected and   

 the total number of  K5-12th grade students enrolled   

 at your school must be in the AISA  office no later than  

 March 12, 2025. 

 

-Your SGA may only record the number of cans brought in  

 by the students in grades K5-12th in its school. 

 

-The two schools that record the most cans per student 

will be awarded (see above).   This will be based on a  

 percentage of the total number of cans divided  by the  

 total number of students (K5-12th). 

 

-Each SGA may decide its own way to promote the can drive  

 within the school. 

 

-Only Dues paying AISA schools are eligible. 


